FEBRUARY 2022

NEWS AND EVENTS





Dear Members,

Welcome to all readers of the CIArb NAB
Newsletter. My name is Steve Cologne. I am a
Fellow in CIArb, Board Member of NAB and new
Editor of the NAB Newsletter. I look forward to
this communication. In this issue, we hope to
customize the format of the newsletter and in
future issues, add some new updates from the
NAB Chair Katherine Smith Dedrick and Trustee
- Americas Region, David Huebner. The usual
features you will continue to see and enjoy.
Finally, I would like to thank Vice Chair /
Communications, David Sharp, for all his
leadership, time and effort in communicating
the newsletter since early last year.

Please don't forget to pay your CIArb dues for 2022.

You should have received an email from ciarb.org with instructions. If not, email memberpayments@ciarb.org and ask for the membership renewal email to be sent to you. This email address can also be used to report any issues you encounter when making a payment. Alternative payment arrangements are available if you have difficulties paying online, including that CIArb will arrange to call a member at a convenient time and take a payment over the phone.

If there are any questions about membership status or dues, contact memberservices@ciarb.org



Thank you and welcome to Julia Sullivan who has joined the Communications
Committee and its Social Media Subcommittee (as Vice Chair). Julia is now
responsible for NAB's Twitter and LinkedIn along with composing the "What Do
You Think?" feature that is posted each month on the LinkedIn Group page as
well as on NAB's Facebook page.

We are pleased to report Rose Rameau and Mauricio Gomm are the Co-chairs for the 2022 Capacity Sharing Program. The CSP is expected to take place with the Brazil Chapter and the University of Miami School of Law in 2022. More info to come soon! If there is anyone interested in becoming a part of the committee, please contact Rose (rose@rameaulaw.com) or Mauricio (mauricio.gomm@gstllp.com).

Featured Members. This month's Featured Members are: D. Stuart Bartow, Donald J. Hayden, Elsa Ortega López, Barbara A. Reeves, Hon. Alvin Zimmerman, and William Zucker. Learn about them on the homepage of NAB's website NAB website.

Upcoming Events





March 22 from 12:00 p.m. to 1:15 p.m. E.T. The Washington D.C. Chapter's reopening virtual event over Zoom. The event is still being planned but is currently slated to include a Keynote by Michael Nolan FCIArb and networking for those who attend. Watch for details on NAB's website and social media.



Update your calendars - April 25-29. NAB is helping to promote the 2022 Dispute Resolution Joint Spring Conference of the ABA's DR Section (held jointly with ABA's Solo, Small Firm, and GP Division).

After careful consideration of the current COVID landscape and out of concern for the safety of fellow dispute resolution professionals, please take note that the event will change from an in-person program in Los Angeles to an entirely virtual format. The conference will now be offered completely online from **April 25-29**, **2022**.

Registration and additional details will be posted to the Dispute Resolution Section's homepage in the very near future. Stay tuned! NAB Members are entitled to the discounted registration rate and should use The Special Discounted Full Conference Rate as NAB is a "Cooperating Entity".



Get involved with one (or more) of the NAB Committees. Communications (and its social media subcommittee), Programs, and Training would definitely appreciate help. Contact information is on the website or email communications@ciarbnab.com to get directed to the right person(s).

Young Members should become part of the young members group (YMG). If you are not on the YMG's membership roster, contact Imad Khan at Ikhan@winston.com

Student Members, please share the information about free student memberships with those of your classmates who have not joined.

Finally, don't forget to join, if you have not, the NAB <u>LinkedIn</u> Group. This group is open to all who may be interested in ADR (not limited to NAB members). If you have friends who ought to join, let them know about it. There are currently over 280 members, mostly NAB members. Feel free to post matters for interest and to comment on posts by others.



NAB Newsletter Editor and Board Member



DAVID E. SHARP FCIArb

NAB Vice Chair /
Communications

Visit www.ciarbnab.com

Connect with us





